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Executive Offices
800 Boyiston Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Ralph G. Bird
Senior Vice President - Nuclear BECo 88-087

*
Samuel J. Collins, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Projects
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

License DPR-35
Docket 50-293

TOWN OF PLYHOUTH REPORT:
"ENVIRONMENTAL RADIATION HONITORING -

PILGRIM NUCLEAR P0HER STATION"

Dear Sir:

As requested in your March 8, 1988 letter, a copy of our comments to the Town
of Plymouth on the subject report is enclosed.

RPH/jcp/2003

Attachment

cc: Mr. D. Mcdonald, Project Manager
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mail Stop: 1401
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1 White Flint Nor+'
11555 Rockville P ue
Rockville, MD 20852

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Senior NRC Resident Inspector
Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station C0 0
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ATTACHMENT TO BECO LETTER 88- 087

nosa msw
Pdgrim Nuclear Pour Station

Rocky Hill Road
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360
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N vie March 17, 1988ident - Nuclear

Hilliam Griffin, Executive Secretary
Town of Plymouth
11 Lincoln Street
Plymouth, MA 02360

Dear Mr. Griffin:

He have reviewed thoroughly the report submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission entitled "Environmental Radiation Monitoring - Pilgrim Nuclear
Power Station", which was prepared by the Town of Plymouth Committee on
Nuclear Hatters.

He do agree that environmental monitoring is an area of public concern,
although we do not agree with some of the conclusions reached by the
Committee, and we have identified some factual errors. He cannot address
the recommendations for action by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts; however,
although we already exceed current requirements for offsite monitoring, we are
seriously considering the Committee's recommendations for increased monitoring
capability.

If further study shows that increased reliability is required, and we can
demonstrate that implementation of specific recommendations made in the report
would increase the reliability of the monitoring results, we will initiate a
program to identify additional sampling locations.

Thomas Sowdon, Chief Radiological Scientist, is available to meet with the
selectmen or the members of the Committee on Nuclear Matters to discuss the
environmental monitoring program for the Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station.

Very truly yours,
.
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